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Airport Stats 

As expected, we saw a small increase in passenger numbers during November when compared to 2023, which can, in part, be attributed to the end 
of half-term falling in November. We saw a small increase on the Birmingham, Exeter, Manchester, and Southampton routes, and have seen a stable 
number of passengers arriving by air from the UK generally during 2024; a small increase of 1,279 people for the year to date compared to 2023.  

We have also seen an increase in international passengers for the year to date, with an additional 5,637 people coming into Guernsey on the Dublin 
and Paris routes as well as Aurigny’s seasonal summer flights.  

The introduction of new London routes has seen this business shared between Gatwick, London City and Stansted collectively, and while London 
routes are down in November compared to 2023, for the year to date they are up by 3,445 people. The Stansted route has now ended, and Aurigny’s 
London focus has been concentrated to Gatwick and London City. 
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